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Notice Regarding more options for maternal support (MOMS) program administration services
request for proposal FWBP-EIS-24-116
November 7, 2023


The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services hereby rescinds Request for Proposal (RFP) FWBP-EIS-24-116, More Options for Maternal Support (MOMS) Program Administration Services. After reviewing the bid proposal submissions, the Agency determined there were no responsive bidders. As a result, the Agency is hereby rescinding this RFP.

The Agency reserves the right to reissue this RFP in the future. This means any interested party would need to submit a proposal under a new RFP, if released, in order to be considered for award of a contract. A notice will be shared to the state of Iowa bid opportunities website at https://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/ if a new RFP is released.

Thank you for your interest in the competitive selection process. Please refer to the state of Iowa bid opportunities website for the most current procurement related information.


Best Regards,

Kelly Simmons
Issuing Officer
(515)377-0337
Ksimmon2@dhs.state.ia.us
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